
THE NEW ALBANY SEWER OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, 
HELD AN EXECUTIVE SESSION IN THE MAYOR’S OFFICE ON WEDNESDAY, 
AUGUST 1, 2012 AT 10:55 A.M.


PRESENT:  Mayor Gahan, Ed Wilkinson, Gary Brinkworth and Shane Gibson


ALSO:  City Clerk Vicki Glotzbach


The sewer board discussed threatened or pending litigation pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B) 
and personnel issues pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-9.  No other business was discussed.


There being no further business to be heard, the meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m.


	 	 	 	 	 	 __________________________________


	 	 	 	 	 	 Jeff Gahan, Mayor


	 	 	 	 	 	 


ATTEST:_______________________


	     Vicki Glotzbach, City Clerk
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